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Vice President (Fellowship, Awards & Corporate Communication)

Ref : INAE/206/WEYA May 21, 2020

Sub: Nomination for Woman Engineer of the Year Award - Extension of
submission deadline

Dear Colleagues,

Kindly refer to the letter dated March 13, 2020 seeking nomination of deserving women
engineers (between the age of 40 to 60 years) for the INAE Woman Engineer of the Year
Award 2020 (one in each category of Academia, R&D and Industry). This award is aimed at
recognizing outstanding contributions made by a woman engineer in any field of engineering
and technology in India who may serve as role models to budding women engineering
professionals in future. You may recali that the nomination deadline was set at May 15, 2020.
Though we have received a decent number of nominations, the Steering Committee in its recent
meeting held on 14 May 2020 readily agreed to the suggestions from the Conveners of several
Sectional Committees to extent the last date for seeking nomination for the subject award.

In view of the recommendation made by the Steering Committee considering the
unprecedented global crisis due to the Covid-19 pandemic and the subsequent lockdown period
until May 31, 2020 announced by the Government of India, the President INAE is pleased to
extend the deadline of submission of nomination to June 15, 2020. For further details, you
may kindly refer to the INAE website www.inae.in.

We look forward to receiving more nominations for the INAE Woman Engineer of the
Year Award at your earliest convenience, but not later than the revised deadline of June 185,

2020.
With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,
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(Indranil Manna)
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